
Two MS and two PhD Research Assistant positions are available at Ball State University 

(BSU), Muncie, Indiana. Students will join federally-funded collaborative research projects 

studying emerging contaminants in aquatic ecosystems in conjunction with ongoing 

research in the laboratory of Dr.Melody Bernot (www.mjbernot.iweb.bsu.edu/index.htm) in 

the Department of Biology. Doctoral students would join the BSU interdisciplinary PhD 

Environmental Science program 

(http://cms.bsu.edu/academic/collegesanddepartments/environmentalscience).  

 

Graduate Research Assistantships are available beginning January 2015. Interested 

students should contact Melody Bernot (mjbernot@bsu.edu) for additional information and 

to discuss individual research interests. Students should apply to Ball State University by 

November 1, 2014 for full consideration. Details on the application process can be found at 

http://cms.bsu.edu/Academics/CollegesandDepartments/GradSchool.aspx. 


